
Summer Term in Oak Class 
Welcome back to our final half term together. 

This half term we will take part in Sports Day and 
complete lots of transition activities to get ready 
for our move to Year 1. We are very excited to be 

in Hazel Class. 
Thank you for all your support and kindness 

during our time together in Oak Class. We love 
being part of your child’s school journey and look 

forward to watch them grow over the years. 
Please email us with any questions you may have 

and thank you in advance for all your help and 
support.  

Mrs Keeler and Mrs Harker. 

Mathematics 
This half term we will be revisiting all the many 

number skills we have learnt over the year. We will 
put lots of counting, estimating, measuring and 

problem solving to good use in real world and game 
scenarios. We will also be bringing home some family 

maths activities to do together. 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development 
We will continue to learn all about ourselves and each 

other. We will practise a lot of team games in the 
build up to sports day and we will learn about being a 

“good sport”. We will share our feelings about 
growing older and getting ready to change class too.  

 
Friends and family 

 
 

Communication and Language 
We shall be using our words to explain our 

learning and understanding. We will talk about 
all the new words we have learnt and what they 

mean. 
Literacy 

We will be using all the sounds we know to 
develop our independent writing, writing cards, 

postcards, letters and stories.  

Understanding the World 
We look forward to watching our class 

caterpillars grow and change, and then releasing 
them as butterflies into the school garden. We 

will explore the many different technologies 
available to us, and practise our maths and 

English skills with different computer games.   

 Expressive Arts and Design 
We shall experiment with colours and colour 

mixing this half term, and also paint our own self-
portraits. We will then compare these to the 

portraits we painted when we first joined Oka 
Class – how have we changed?  

Physical Development 
PE days will be Wednesday and Friday, please 

send your child to school in their PE kit on those 
days. We will be learning some team games and 

athletic skills, alongside devising our own 
activities for sports day.  

We will also continue to strengthen our hand 
muscles with scissor skills and play dough. 

 


